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June 20, 1989

Mr. H.D. Topalian
600 Prospect Gardens
New EHaven, Connecticut 06511

Dear Mr. Topalian:

The lovely scarf vou sent me was a very pleasant
surprise.indeed and I thank you for vour kind thought.

On your next trip to MNew York please do stop in
again and visit us, as it was 2 true pleasure talking
with you last month.

With best regards for a pleasant summer.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director



